
Meal Charge Policy 
 

 
 

Is your  MYSchoolBucks  account negative? Did you forget to give your child lunch money today?  
 

The District meal charge policy ( BP 3551  /  AR 3551 ) allows ALL students to: 
 

“Students and their parents/guardians shall be notified whenever their account has a zero balance. Whenever a student's 
account has an unpaid balance of $50 or more, parents/guardians shall be notified in writing that full payment is due 
within seven school days from the date of the notice. In cases of repeated nonpayment by a student, the Superintendent 
or designee may contact parents/guardians to discuss the reasons for the nonpayment. The Superintendent or designee 
may evaluate individual circumstances to determine if the student's parents/guardians need assistance completing an 
application for free or reduced-price meals or need referral to social services.” 

 
After unpaid balance exceeds $50, a reminder to update account and/or provide payment via an email, postcard, or phone call 
will follow.  Food Service Staff will continue to provide meals to ALL Students.  
 
If you need ANY assistance, please contact the Food Services Supervisor at (650) 697-5693 ext. 028 or at 
lcorner@millbraesd.org .  
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